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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO475_PHONE
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 8/17/2015 9:32 AM
End: Mon 8/17/2015 9:32 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Returned phone call received late Friday from Jason Beebe.  Ms. Shakha Gupta called in regards to the 
qualified closure of this case last year.  Discussed the qualification, that it remains an active service station, as 
it was not evaluated for vapor intrusion under the LTCP.  As some point they may add a car wash, but not for 
now.  I stated that the site may need to be reevaluated under the LTCP, but since car washes are typically very 
open air, it is unlikely that a vapor intrusion risk would be a concern.  This would partly depend on the exact 
construction / design of the wash.  They may also need to replace the USTs; what would happen then.  Our 
CUPA section would be out for the removals, but if contamination from confirmation samples is consistent with 
what is known to remain, a new case is less likely.  If higher, then a new case would be more likely to be 
opened.  She wanted to know how old the USTs were.  For the best answer, she probably should get in 
contact with our CUPA section to determine.  She’ll call the general number as I don’t have the number here 
(since we’re moving downstairs today). 


